Tungl Bui ,

From: Barry Persh <bpersh@graymillerpersh.com>
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 11:32 AM

To: Tung Bui

Subject: BXPED-20111213ABU WBGO Auxiliary Antenna
Tung:

To follow-up on your call from last week, please note that we’ve heard back from our client at WBGO, and they are now
prepared to let the auxiliary antenna permit application in FCC File No. BXPED-20111213ABU be dismissed. Do you need
us to send in a formal letter to the FCC Secretary to withdraw the application and request dismissal?

Thanks,
Barry

Barry S. Persh | Gray Miller Persh LLP
1200 New Hampshire Avenue NW, # 410
Washington, DC 20036

(202) 776-2458
bpersh@graymillerpersh.com
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